
Report of the Delegate Assembly Planning Committee 
Submitted by Megan Simsic and Melissa Boutwell  
 
The DA Planning Committee met via Zoom to discuss possible locations for the 2025, 2026, and 2027 
Delegate Assemblies. The committee heard from NSEA staff member Patty Schroer about three possible 
locations in Lincoln, Omaha, and Kearney, including the costs and logistics associated with each of these 
sites. After discussion, the committee made the recommendation to host the 2025, 2026, and 2027 
Delegate Assemblies in Lincoln at the Cornhusker Marriott Hotel. The committee also discussed 
fundraising opportunities to take place during the 2023 Delegate Assembly. Again this year, a ribbon 
board will be created to engage members while at the Delegate Assembly. District presidents were 
asked to provide a basket for a  raffle during the 2023 Delegate Assembly.  
 


